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If MDI has a problem with deer (overpopulation), we need to resolve it ourselves, 
don't we? Why is a legislator not of our district sponsoring a bill for us? I think with 
Acadia National Park and the millions of tourists it brings to MDI for outdoor 
recreation, we cannot afford the risk. We should explore other ways to cull the deer 
population. Please reject this proposed bill. 


